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Health and Safety Authority 

0818 289 389  landuseplanning@hsa.ie    www.hsa.ie 
 

01.06.32 LUPR8 Acknowledgment Letter 
 

 
Planning Department 
South Dublin County Council,  
County Hall,  
Tallaght,  
Dublin 24 
15/02/2023 
 
Re: SD23A/0005 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 10/02/2023, regarding the above which has 
been noted. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
_________________ 
Geoff Hynes  
Inspector, 
COMAH, Chemical Production & Storage (CCPS) 
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